
Correspondence chess match:

Braille Chess Association (BCA) v Surrey 
Would you like to play?

BCA v Surrey is a friendly match to be played during 2021 by email. Members of Surrey County Chess Association (SCCA) clubs and county correspondence chess teams are invited to apply for places in the Surrey team.
If you would like to play please let Richard Tillett know as soon as possible, and by the closing date of Friday 18 December at the latest.

The match rules will be provided to every team member. If you would like to see the full rules before deciding whether you want to play, please contact Richard Tillett. Here are the essentials:

· One game per player, colours to alternate (ie if the BCA player has white on Board 1, the Surrey player will have white on Board 2 etc). Up to 40 boards, depending on demand. Games will not be graded.
· The intention is to pair players of similar abilities. This may mean that not all applicants for places can be accommodated. We are hoping that Surrey players of all strengths will apply for places.
· The official start date of the competition is 1 January 2021, though it may be possible for games to begin sooner.

· The use of chess engines is not permitted. No engines and no tablebases please, but it’s OK to use openings books,
· The time control is a generous 30 days in which to complete 10 moves. Once 10 moves have been completed, a further 30 days will be added to any unused time for the next 10 moves, and so on. Players should aim to complete their games by 31 December 2021, though games may continue beyond this date by agreement. Players may request breaks in play for holidays, medical reasons etc.
· The joint match controllers are Richard Tillett for Surrey and Voldi Gailans for the BCA.

Richard Tillett
tillett.richard@gmail.com,
07973 831619
020 7228 1526

